

April 20 2015

Mr AB Sample 123 Sample Street SAMPLETOWN NSW 1234

Dear Mr Sample

Thank you for your generous donation to The Smith Family. With the support of caring Australians like you, we are able to help disadvantaged Australian children get the most out of their education. You will find your tax-deductible receipt below.

We know that supporting a student's education is one of the most effective ways to break the cycle of disadvantage. Your donations will help to provide holistic, long term learning support programs outside the classroom, so disadvantaged students can realise their potential. By accessing our literacy programs and mentoring support, these students can develop the vital life skills they need.

If you have any questions, please contact our Supporter Care Team on **1800 024 069** or via email at **supportercare@thesmithfamily.com.au**

Once again, we appreciate your support! Together, we are helping disadvantaged Australian students create better futures for themselves.

Yours sincerely.

Dr Lisa O'Brien

Chief Executive Officer

Our Privacy Policy

As a new friend of The Smith Family, you have the right to choose the information you receive. Enclosed is a brochure detailing the dedicated policies and procedures we implement to protect your right to privacy. Please read and complete the enclosed brochure if you would prefer to receive selected mailings.

OFFICIAL RECEIPT

Receipt Name:

Mr AB Sample

Receipt Number: Supporter ID:

Particulars:

111111

111111

111111 Donations non GST Date:

ABN:

28 000 030 179 20/04/2015

Amount:

\$40.00

Total

ount:

\$40.00



everyone's family

Level 9, 117 Clarence Street GPO Box 10500, Sydney NSW 2001 T: 02 9085 7222 F: 02 9085 7299 www.thesmithfamily.com.au